
June 13, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard Trask 

35 Centere Street 

Danvers, MA 01923 

 

Dear Dick: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 7, 1996 and the audio tape of the 

interview with Tom Alyea. 

 

There is nothing new from KTVT.  Alyea has not responded to my most 

recent attempt to contact him.  I will let you when there is a new 

development. 

 

Again, thank you for the tape. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tom Samoluk 


